Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ben J. Arguijo <ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 3:04 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Groves, Amber

Cc: Trinity; arickard@cambrianmgmt.com; djones@cambrianmgmt.com; Aron Potash
Subject: Delineation Plan - Dorstate SWD (2RP-4364)

Attachments: DorstateSWD_DelineationPlan.pdf

Mr. Bratcher & Ms. Groves,

Trinity Qilfield Services, on behalf of Cambrian Management, is pleased to submit the attached "Delineation Plan" for the Dorstate SWD
release site in Eddy County (2RP-4364). Trinity is prepared to begin the proposed delineation activities upon your review and approval.

If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Ben J. Arguijo

Ben J. Arguijo

Environmental Project Manager
Trinity Oilfield Services

P.O. Box 2587

Hobbs, NM 88241
(575)390-7208
ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com




